
Tevin  Farmer  ready  for  all
comers
Philadelphia (September 13, 2016)–Hot junior lightweight Tevin
Farmer  is  ready  for  the  biggest  fights  between  the
featherweight  and  lightweight  divisions.

Farmer of Philadelphia has won 15 fights in a row and is now
ranked number-five by the WBC at 130-pounds.

In his last bout, Farmer put on a masterful performance in a
virtual shutout over highly regarded Ivan Redkach on July 30
in Brooklyn, New York.

“First I want to thank Ivan Redkach for taking the fight. I
really do. Because he gave me an opportunity to showcase my
skills. No one else was biting. Ivan is a warrior. The fight
itself was just me being me. Showing I’m one of the best
fighters in the world. I took the fight at 135 because I
literally can’t get a fight in my weight class. I don’t want
to come off as thirsty but no one wants this work. So I had to
take on a bigger and taller guy but I’m used to that. Skills
are what wins fights so I was good with it.”

One  fighter  that  Farmer  is  thinking  about  is  contender
Gervontae Davis. Davis has been rumored to be facing Farmer’s
stablemate Jason Sosa for the WBA title.

“I would love that fight but honestly he would be a step
backwards for me at this point. He’s in a good position with
Floyd Mayweather and he should appreciate it. They are quietly
slowing him down because they know he’s not ready. We have had
our share of back and forth on social media but the ball is in
his court. Sometimes the fans get fooled. A fight between us
is simple to make all he has to do is tell Floyd he wants it.
Floyd is the most powerful man in the sport. He could get the
fight done easy. Davis came to Philly and asked to spar me.
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That showed me all I needed to know about Gervontae Davis. Why
would we spar for free when we can get paid to fight? He
doesn’t want to fight me and it’s time to move on.”

Farmer is coming home to on October 14 to fight Orlando Rizo
at the 2300 Arena in Philadelphia. Farmer is not looking past
Rizo, but the 26 year-old native of Philadelphia is looking
for the fighters between 126 and 135 pounds.

“Ivan Redkach is being handled by Leo Santa Cruz’s people. I’m
glad they took the fight but they don’t seem to think much of
me. So how about this…. They should let Leo use me as a tune
up and comeback fight. He keeps saying he wants to fight Gary
Russell. Well use me as a tune up to get ready for Russell. I
will take the fight at 126, look how easy I am to negotiate
with. Now let’s see if they bite on that. If not Leo my goal
is win a world title at 130. So anyone ranked at 130 I’m
willing to fight, it doesn’t matter who it is. But I am
willing to go up or down for the right opportunities.”

Farmer is promoted by DiBella Entertainment.


